RAJYA SABHA SECRETARIAT
(LOBBY OFFICE)
    Parliament House
   			 New Delhi-110001


No.RS.1(5)/2018-L.O. 		       	        Dated the 6th  December, 2018

CIRCULAR


Subject:	Avoidance of using telephones kept in Inner lobby of Rajya Sabha during Session period.
 
******

	The 247 Session of the Rajya Sabha is scheduled to commence from Tuesday the 11th December, 2018. Officers and members of the staff having access to the Lobbies of the Rajya Sabha, are requested to avoid the use of telephones which have been kept in telephone booths in the Inner lobby of Rajya Sabha during Session period, expect in emergent circumstances 

Sd/-
 (Dharmendra Mohley)
Under Secretary
Tel:5343/4729

To
All Officers/Sections/P.S.s/P.A.s and Pay and Accounts Office, Rajya Sabha.



